
Dear SJR Families,

This afternoon your child will bring home an envelope that includes the annual
Family Income Survey.  I am asking that you fill it out and return it tomorrow.  If
you do, your child/children will receive a dress down pass that can be used on
Monday, March 13th.  Your name does not appear on the form.  The results of
this survey allow SJR access to some government funding.  It is very important
that you return it tomorrow.  There will be one sent home per family.  Thank
you.

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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FROM THE DESK OF MRS.
DURKIN

Today, Ms. Ally Holden was here and spoke to the students about a number
of missionary projects that are being supported around the world by the
Missionary Children's Association - "Children Helping Children."  She shared
that when baptized we received the mission to love all of our brothers and
sisters and that we can act on that mission (be a missionary) through prayer
and sacrifice.  Please keep the children of the world, especially those in
Turkey and Syria right now, in your daily prayers with your child.  Closer to
Lent I will send home the boxes she gave us in which we can collect our
pennies to share with the missions.

God bless you!

Mrs. Durkin



Upcoming Event:

The 5K committee is hard at work getting ready for
race day. No job is to small if you have the time and
can sign up as a volunteer please do so. 

February 13th: Spirit Night at Soprano's Pizzeria. See
flyer. 

February 14th:  Candy grams. See flyer below and
the order form below.  Orders are due by Friday.

February 18th: The Sweetheart Dance - See flyer
below.  Registration is due by Friday.

February 21st:  Donut Day before Ash Wednesday
The HSA will provide a donut to each student, staff,
and faculty member.  

February 26th: Mother-Son Bowling - See flyer
below to register by February 10th.

 

Home and School News

I know that May seems a long way off, but please go to the  
SJR HSA sign up genius to indicate that you are willing to
volunteer to assist with the race.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0849aaaa29a4ff2-
sjrhome3#/



Parish News

A special congratulations to our Apple of My
Eye winners for being recognized for doing
something helpful, kind, or awesome in
another way.  

Well done, Emma, Tatum,  Eleanor, Nikolas,
and Henry.   Thanks for all of the good things
you do at SJR!

Apple of My Eye Winners

St. Robert's has launched a parish-wide "Acts of Love"
service project for this month.  Please see the flyer at
the end of this newsletter or go to the bulletin to sign
up through their sign up genius to participate in one
of several ways. 
 https://www.jppc.net/onlinebulletins/122template.pdf

News from the Director of
Advancement

We're putting the finishing touches on our new
Application and Enrollment platform.  Look for a
date to begin the re-enrollment process for your
current SJR student for next year.  

Please share the good news of our new 3-Day/Week
option for Pre-K enrollment!









SJR Spirit Night 
Monday, February 13th

4:00-9:00pm



Located in the shopping center at Rt. 611 & Bristol Road 



Don’t cook dinner, let Soprano’s do it!  Your dinner order will help support the 
SJR Home and School Association!  

The fundraiser applies to take out orders (pickup ONLY) as well as dine-in orders.  
Feel free to share with friends and extended family!



The SJR HSA will receive 15% of all SJR sales between 4pm and 9pm. 



Please be sure to mention “SJR HSA Spirit Night” 

when placing your order! 


 








